
 

 

 

     16th November 2022        
   

 

Name: Dr. Andrey Kortunov 

Title: Director General, Russian International Affairs Council (RIAC) 

 

Letter of Appreciation 

For Participation in the Panel Discussion 

“Multipolarity and the Shifting Alliances in the Middle East” 

 

Dear Dr. Andrey Kortunov, 

With your kind participation and valuable contribution, the panel 

discussion “Multipolarity and the Shifting Alliances in the Middle East,” on 

November 15th, 2022, closed with rich recommendations. 

Heads of think tanks, experts and specialists in political and futures 

studies from all over the globe participated in this significant event, bringing 

their expertise and experience and engaging in such fruitful, constructive and 

high-quality debates. 

I would like to express my sincerest gratitude to you, for your 

contribution ensured the success of our panel discussion.   

 

Beirut, 16/11/2022 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Mohsen Saleh 

General Manager 

 


